CES



recently held an open house at her new offices located in the Point Dume Peofessional Center, Pictured above are left to right, Joe and Donna Pagano, Tonya McArthur, Thiel and Cynthia Delpit.



The Malibu High School PTSA recently announced the winners in the second round of the National PTA Reflections contest: film/ video: senior high, James Page; photography: middle school, Helena Vazelakis, first; Alissa Myer, second; music: senior high, Alex Vazelakis; literature: senior bloke Mick Dussell firsts

Gabriel Sloggy, second, Neda Hawkins, third; visual art: senior high, Diana Rodriguez, first; Alexa Bosworth, second; and Sierra McPartlin, third.

The theme was "My Place" and the work of the contestants will now go to the third round of judging where all winners from the 22nd District will compact



FETED—The new officers and committee members of the historic Adamson House volunteer organization were installed last week at a gala luncheon meeting at the Point Dume Club. Al Pepito, California State Parks Angeles District Superintendent, conducted the installation ceremony.



State Senator Sheila Kuehl and newly elected Assemblymember Julia Brownley will be addressing the annual meeting of the Malibu Democratic Club on Saturday, January 27 in the clubhouse at the Point Dume Club, 29500 Heathereliff Road

serve on the board should contact Ralph Erickson at holidayralph@hotmail.com.

The annual meeting will run from 11:30 am. to 1:30 p.m. and a light buffet lunch will be served. Kuehl and Brownley will speak at noon.

For more information or